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June 18, 2008

MR MARK E CHARPIE

MANAGER OF REGULATORY AFFAIRS
DEVILBISS AUTOMOTIVE REFINISHING
1724 INDIAN WOOD CIR STE J-K
MAUMEE OH 43537-4416

Re: DeVilbiss Automotive Refinishing - CVI Spray Gun
Dear Mr. Charpie:

This is in response to your letter dated October 16, 2007, (faxed on May 20, 2008) containing
information regarding the above-referenced spray gun. Based on the information provided in the
September, 2003, test report, we understand the above-referenced spray gun has a transfer
efficiency more than 65 percent as long it is operated within the constraints or boundary
conditions as stated in the report.

Thank you for your interest in air quality. If you have any questions, please call
Ms. Louise A. Ngo, P.E., Technical Specialist, at (512) 239-1267, or write to her at the Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality, Office of Permitting, Remediation, and Registration, Air
Permits Division (MC-163), Austin, Texas 78711-3087.

Sincerely,

andf Z{ : 7 %ﬁﬂﬂ*ﬁﬁp/

James B. Randall, P.E.

Manager

Combustion and Coatings Section
Air Permits Division
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